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Term dates for this school year and the next can be found on 
our school website: woodlandprimary.org.uk  

Dates for the diary 

Wednesday 12th February 
3.15-4.30pm 

KS2 Disco 

Thursday 13th February 
3.15-4.30pm 

FS2 and KS1 Disco 

Friday 14th February Break up for half term 

Monday 24th February Return to school 

 

Website: woodlandprimary.org.uk               Tel: 01482 787000              Email: admin@woodland.het.academy      

Follow us on Facebook to see what we have been up to and keep up to date with 
our latest new at Woodland Primary School. 

Election of a Parent Governor 
 
We are looking to recruit a new parent governor onto our 
governing body. If you would like to support  
the running of the school and can spare  
two hours each term to attend a meeting,  
then we would love to hear from you. 
Look out for the nomination form coming  
home with your child this week. 
 
  

Well done Year 3 and Year 5  
reaching our target of 96% or above for the year so far! 

 

Dear families and friends, 
 

 
 
  

New Year Attendance Incentive 
 
To encourage good attendance and punctuality 
during the ‘New Year’ period we have some exciting 
incentives to help get children up out of bed and 
into school each day. 
 
Every child who achieves 100% attendance for the week will be 
entered into a prize draw for a chance to win. One winner will 
be chosen from each class every Friday. 
 
6th – 10th January – games session 
13th – 17th January – pack of sweets 
20th - 24th January – toy from the box 
27th - 31st January – lunch at the ‘golden table’ 
3rd - 7th February – free disco tickets 
10th – 14th February – Surprise! 
 
 
 
  

100% 

Please call the office between 8am and 
8.30am to let us know if your child will be 

absent from school for any reason. 

Happy New Year! I hope you are well and enjoyed the festive season The children all 
seem happy to be back in school learning with their friends and teachers and have 
settled well into the new term. The teachers have planned lots of exciting lessons and we 
can’t wait to get stuck in! 

 

Who to contact when 
 
There will be times when you need to  
contact school. Should you have an issue  
or concern that relates to your child we are keen to work with 
you to resolve this as quickly as possible. 
 
For matters relating to absence, dates/times of school events, 
payments and general non-urgent enquiries please contact the 
office. 
 
For matters relating to class based concerns, your child’s 
learning or their general wellbeing please speak to your child’s 
teacher at the end of the school day. 
 
For matters relating to safeguarding or emotional wellbeing 
please speak to Mrs Rutter, our Deputy Designated 
Safeguarding Lead. 
 
For any ongoing matters that you have raised previously with 
the class teacher, but you feel have not been resolved please 
speak to the Headteacher, Mrs. Dodson.  
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